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Chromebook Loan – Terms of use 

13.1.2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have loaned you one of our school’s Chromebooks so that your child can access their remote learning 

more easily.  We are really pleased to see that they are being used to access resources on the ‘Google 

Classroom’ as well as attending our ‘Live Lessons’ via Zoom. 

We are more than happy to loan these out and we were keen to get them to you as soon as we could so 

that little or no learning time was lost.  In getting them to you as quickly as possible though, we have 

neglected to send out information about their use.   

Below are our terms of use for the Chromebook and charger we have loaned: 

 They are only to be used by the child you requested it for.  No-one else can use it 

 They are NOT allowed to be used for personal things such as accessing social media (including 

TikTok) or watching YouTube 

 They are only to be used for school work -  Live Lessons via Zoom and Google Classroom 

 You must NOT download any other programme, game or resource unless instructed to by the 

teacher 

 You must look after it really carefully 

 You must return it if you no longer need it as others may need to borrow one 

 You must return it as soon as we return to school. 

We are confident that you will look after our property: use it appropriately and keep it safe while you have it. 

Can you please read this through with your child and then access the Google Form via the link below to say that you 

and your child accept our terms of use. 

https://forms.gle/WSgdR67FBpAvmSaT6  

Many thanks for your hard work and continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Dack 
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